Perry Multi-County Juvenile Facility PHOTOGRAPH AND VIDEOTAPE AUTHORIZATION

I hereby give consent to the Perry Multi-County Juvenile Facility to photograph my child for identification purposes only.

I further give consent to have my child video taped during treatment groups, individual and/or family counseling, with the understanding that said video tapes will be used for staff's professional growth and consultation, as well as for the review of the counseling session's progress.

The video tapes and photographs are used strictly within the Perry Multi-County Juvenile Facility, and will not be released outside of the facility without further consent, from the parent or guardian.

On occasion, photographs may be utilized or may appear in local newspapers, newsletters, or other publications in the event that Perry Multi-County Juvenile Facility projects will create an enhanced public awareness and positive image. Should a situation arise that a resident has a photograph submitted to a local newspaper, newsletter or other publication; the guardians will be asked to give permission prior to submission of said photo.

This form releases Perry Multi-County Juvenile Facility and its employees from any liability associated with said photographs and articles.

If you do not want your child photographs to be use or permitted outside the facility, please mark the box identified as no, include your child's name and sign your name in the Parent/Guardian section.

☐ No, I do not want my child's photograph released/used or taken outside the facility.	
Davidana Ciana Anna	
Resident Signature	Date
Parent/Guardian Signature	